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inconsistent with the original plan and the character of our neighborhood.
5.  Visual Disruption and Loss of Privacy: A 10-story building will visually dominate

the neighborhood, reducing privacy for current homeowners. The high-rise will disrupt
natural sunlight, impacting the aesthetic appeal and overall quality of life for residents.

We urge the City Council to reject this amendment, preserving the safety, accessibility, and
integrity of our community. We respectfully request that the development be reconsidered and
limited to a low-rise commercial plaza in keeping with the neighborhood’s existing design and
infrastructure capabilities.

Thank you for considering the voices of your constituents.

Sincerely,

Waqas Shahid

Aisha Malik




